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UMRLAC needs your help in serving on the Committee to represent the City of Franklin. Currently, 
Franklin is represented by two members on the committee, but may have up to four. UMRLAC members 
must reside in New Hampshire and may represent a broad range of interests including local 
government, business, conservation interests, recreation, agriculture, and riparian landowners (those 
who own property adjacent to the river). Each member serves a term of three years. In the past, the NH 
Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) has found municipal officials - including planning board 
members, conservation commissioners and selectmen - to be valued and dedicated committee 
members. The nomination form can be found at 
http://des.nh.gov/organization/divisions/water/wmb/rivers/documents/nhdes-w-07-030.docx.  
 
Please contact UMRLAC Chair Michele L. Tremblay at MLT@naturesource.net if you have any questions 
about UMRLAC, or Tracie Sales, Rivers and Lakes Programs Manager at NHDES, at 
Tracie.Sales@des.nh.gov or (603) 271-2959 if you have any questions about the nominating process. We 
look forward to receiving your nomination soon. 
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